
&*A HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

JACK BROOKS
9TE DISTRICT, TEXAS

September 6, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

May I extend my warmest congratulations on the mag-
nificent job you have been doing for our Latin-American
friends and our Nation.

Charlotte has certainly enjoyed working with you on
UNESCO and you have our personal appreciation for the fine
job you've done.

It was a pleasure for me to visit with you on my recent
trip to Corpus Christi for the Twentieth Anniversary of the
American GI Forum and hope we'll have an opportunity to get
together again soon. Meanwhile, with kindest best wishes,
I am 4

Sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


